
Decembe r 28, 1967 

Mr . Charles Coe 
VISTA Volunteer 
c Io Office of the Mayor 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Charlie : 

All of the officials and staff people involved in the Eastern 
Regional Conference of the Urban Coalition hei:e on December 13 

gree th t it was the most succ ssfully run conference the Urban 
Coalition has conduct d to date . 

I m sur th t th major re son for thi is th coop ration and 
a sistance we had £,:om th - local peopl who pitched in to help us 
get the job done. I would like to p raon lly thank you for youJ" 
gr th lp. 

Slncer ly yours. 

Dan S w t 

DS;fy 




